November 12, 2018

Mark Clark, CSP/PHM Scholarship Coordinator WI PRIMA Safety Specialist Housing Authority of The City of Milwaukee 2363 North 50th Street Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mark Clark,

I am writing to thank you for your generous \$1000 WI PRIMA Scholarship. I was very happy and appreciative to learn that I was selected as the recipient of your scholarship.

I am happy that I chose the Occupational Safety and Environmental Health major and I am also pursuing the Environmental Management emphasis. Currently, I am taking 17 credits and will be graduating in Spring 2019. After that, I will be completing my capstone internship at Oshkosh Corporation until August. Thanks to you, I am one step closer to achieving my goals.

I am a non-traditional student and came to the University of Whitewater after six years in the US Navy. Being a little bit older, I wanted to help lead other Professionals by taking on the role as Social Outreach Chair in the ASSP Student Safety Organization.

By awarding me the WI PRIMA Scholarship you have lightened my financial burden, not only for me but my family. The financial assistance you provided will be of great help to me in paying our monthly bills. Your generosity has inspired me to help others and give back to the community. I hope one day I will be able to help students achieve their goals just as you have helped me.

Sincerely

Johanna C. Lepinski 1504 River Dr.

Watertown, WI 53094